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June 16, 2021

UCCCJSD PARENTS AND FAMILIES:

As summer school winds down this week, I wanted to share some updates with you regarding
the 2021-22 school year calendar.  These changes are as follows:

● Online Registration Starts July 13.
● We will also host an in-person registration at the High School Cafeteria on July 28, from 10 a.m.

to 6 p.m. for anyone who was not able to register online.  All school building offices will reopen
on July 26 for those who need additional support with the registration process.

● The Vocational student start day has been changed from August 4 to August 9.
● We have added two eLearning days on September 15 and 16 for elementary students only.

These days will permit our elementary staff to attend professional development on Trust-Based
Relational Interventions that has been funded through a grant from the United Way of
Whitewater Valley.  Middle School and High School students will be attending in person on these
days.

● We have added two eLearning days on January 12 and 13 for middle school and high school
students only.  These days will permit our middle school and high school staff to attend
professional development on Trust-Based Relational Interventions that has been funded through
a grant from the United Way of Whitewater Valley. Elementary students will be attending in
person on these days.

These updated calendar changes can be found on the calendar posted on our school website.

Additionally, we have been continuing to monitor the COVID-19 status for the state, our county, and our
schools.  As of July 1, 2021, Governor Holcomb will not be extending the executive order for schools
regarding COVID-19 requirements.  In conjunction with the Union County Health Department, we believe
that our students and staff can safely return to school with no restrictions.  Students and staff still have
the option to wear a face mask if they prefer.  As has been the practice with the pandemic, we will
monitor the cases in our schools and county and make necessary adjustments and communicate these
changes.

Have a great summer, and we look forward to seeing your students in August!

Best Regards,

Aron Borowiak
Aron Borowiak
Superintendent

https://cdn.zephyrcms.com/fcd4f907-4539-4a4f-b50f-fb23189e1961/-/inline/yes/ucccjsd-calendar-2021-22-revised-june-14-2021-1.pdf

